M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM: 
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE: 
November 30, 2018
RE:
Kelly Elementary contract with Cincinnati Playhouse in the Park

Attached is the contract with Cincinnati Playhouse in the Park to perform Five Little Monkeys at Kelly Elementary on Friday, May 2, 2019.
I recommend the approval of the above contract, as presented.

